
Incident Command Update – Oct. 22, 2021

TODAY’S CENSUS: CMMC: 111; Bridgton Hospital: 19; Rumford Hospital; 16


EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT HOLDS: CMMC 9; Bridgton Hospital: 1 ; Rumford Hospital: 0


CMMC TRANSFER WAITLIST: 9


SERVICES CURRENTLY IMPACTED: Inpatient Pediatrics


TODAY'S UPDATE


The latest numbers on the COVID-19 outbreak at Rumford Community home are sobering.  52 residents and

13 team members total have been infected with the virus.  A total of six residents have died.  However, the

monoclonal antibody treatments given last weekend went a long way in helping some residents recover, and

many team members have resolved their symptoms and are returning to work.


As of yesterday, 91.8% of all CMHC team members have been fully vaccinated against COVID-19.  We

continue to encourage those team members who have not yet received their first dose to do so.


Incident command met today to review contingency plans across the organization.  Amongst these, CMMC,

CMMG and Region 3 have all developed alternate staffing arrangements so that selected team members

can help out in other areas when staffing is at a critical level.


The next update will be coming out Monday afternoon.
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